
Carol Pringle
Thorndike
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I oppose the bill that would grant legislative approval for a transmission line, yet will 
keep information secret to the public -  the route, the developer, the project, the 
budget, the environmental cost, or any claimed benefit.
This is NOT the way to treat taxpayers of Maine.   


